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Greetings
elcome to all those attending our services. 
We also extend warm wishes to everyone 

who is part of our readership.
W

Events & Notes
Eruv Tavshillin—Since the Shabbat Chol HaMoed 
meal must be partly prepared on Yom Tov, we make 
an Eruv Tavshillin on Wednesday, October 16th, 
before the holiday, to allow that preparation.
Parking On Sukkot—During the Holiday season, 
please do not park in front of the Shul, including the 
handicap spots, to allow our security officer to patrol 
the Shul properly. Orange cones are in place as a 
reminder. Please be considerate to our security officer, 
and be thankful for his or her service which in turn 
makes a Kiddush Hashem. As always, please be a 
good neighbor, and don’t park in Pete’s parking lot.

Youth Activities
EDOS—Children’s educational programming takes place 
every Shabbat from 9:45–11:15 AM in the Strear Family Beit 
Midrash / Library, led by Ella.
NCSY—Visit southwest.ncsy.org for posted events!
Follow NCSY on Facebook! DenverNCSY.

Upcoming Events
Monthly Morning Minyan—The next Monthly 
Morning Minyan, sponsored by The Denver 
Kehillah, is held on November 17th. This monthly 
minyan includes arts & crafts for kids (K-4) and a 
breakfast at EDOS. Not just for families with kids
—all are invited. Other future dates are 
December 22nd, January 12th, February 9th, March 
9th, April 6th, and May 25th. Contact TDK for more 
information.

Times Wed Thurs Friday ,ca Sunday Monday Tuesday Wed Thursday Friday

Daf Yomi 5:30 סוכות סוכות 7:30 AM 6:30 5:30 5:30 הושענא רבה שמיני עצרת שמחת תורה
Shacharit 6:45 9:00 9:00 Shema: 9:59

9:00
7:30 6:25 6:25 6:15 9:00 9:00

Mincha 6:00 6:00 6:00 5:50 5:55 5:55 5:55 5:55 5:50 5:50
Eruv Tavshillin

4: 6:00
4: 6:59 4: 5:57 23: 6:56 Eruv Tavshillin

4: 5:50
Hakafot: 7PM

4: 6:49
4: 5:48

EDOS S HA BB A T  AN N O U N C E M E N TS
East Denver Orthodox Synagogue, Estab 1962
198 S. Holly St., Denver, CO 80246 President, Shlomo Fried
303-322-7943 Gabbai, Avi Mehler

Office Hours:  Tuesdays, 9:30 AM-1:30 PM
Fridays, 8:30-9:30 AM  

Executive Director: Chana Feige Abrahams
E-mail: manager@edosdenver.org
Chesed committee: edoschesed@gmail.com 
Send bulletin announcements to newsletter@edosdenver.org by 

Wednesday.
Oral announcements are due to the President 

(president@edosdenver.org) by Thursday afternoon

Visit us online at edosdenver.org.

EDOS Classes This Week

,ca Rambam Shiur Shlomo Fried 8:30 AM

Sefer Hachinuch Dr. Teitelbaum After Mincha

Mon Halacha Rabbi Gelman 7:15 AM

Tue Men’s Shiur
Sefer Tehillim

Rabbi Yoel 
Unger

7:30 PM

Please use common sense and stay safe-at-home if you 
feel ill and suspect that you could be contagious with 
COVID-19 or any other virus or bacteria.

Our weekly Mizrachi Shabbat bundle can be 
downloaded at /mizrachi.org/hamizrachiweekly

https://southwest.ncsy.org/
http://www.edosdenver.org/
https://mizrachi.org/hamizrachiweekly


Kiddush
The first day of Sukkot, Kiddush is 
sponsored as Soup In The Sukkah! 
Thank you to Andreas & Shana for 
establishing the tradition!

Community Events
Eruv Sponsor—EDOS would like to highlight our 
community’s weekly Eruv sponsors. This week 
the Eruv is sponsored by Young Israel of Denver.
Hoshana Rabba Siyyum & Memorial—October 
22nd, 7:30-9 PM at the Denver Community Kollel. 
Men & women: learn on your own, or join a class 
in support of releasing Jewish hostages, the 
safety of Israeli soldiers, and the security of the 
Jewish people. Sign up for Mishnayot at 
mishnah.org/chart/8297; call 303-386-2704 for more 
info.
Sing Along in the Sukkah! Sheerah Beerah 
BaSukkah—The Colorado Hebrew Chorale 
invites the community to its Annual Sing Along, 
taking place on Monday evening, October. 21st 
7:30- 9 PM, at HEA. Rain or Shine—in case of 
inclement weather, the event moves indoors. 
Free and open to the public. Join in the fun: the 
comradery of communal singing, the greeting of 
special ushpizim (the Last Note Singers and the 
Jewish Singing Cadets of the Air Force 
Academy), and yummy snacks! RSVP by October 
20th: 303-355-0232, info@coloradohebrewchorale.org. 

Co-sponsored by the Colorado Hebrew Chorale 
and SCFD, the Scientific and Cultural Facilities 
District.

Tomchei Shabbat of Denver thanks the community for its donations! 
Remember that Tomchei Shabbat needs the ongoing support of the whole community. Please contact 
Shlomo Fried, 303-717-5528, for details on how you can help.
Sign up for ERUV notifications at denvereruv.org or check the status on the website one hour before candlelighting.

EDOS can mail special cards from the Shul office for births, birthdays, anniversaries, engagements, 
condolences and Mazel Tovs. And your support means so much to the Shul!
If you wish to receive these announcements by E-mail, please visit forms.gle/WrsYzxrgfkgzbqcq9. This service is available to members, out-of-town 
family, and others with an interest in EDOS. 

https://forms.gle/WrsYzxrgfkgzbqcq9
https://denvereruv.org/
mailto:info@coloradohebrewchorale.org
https://mishnah.org/chart/8297

